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Greenfield Cricket  & Social Club 

Drug & Alcohol Policy 

In line with ECB guidance on the requirements of all senior clubs to have 
policies in areas of significance, please be aware of Greenfield Cricket & 
Social Clubs policy on drug use.  

This is a clear and important statement that is kept deliberately concise - 
please take a moment to read it and share.  

'The Cricket Management Committee wishes to state that Greenfield Cricket 
& Social Club operates a zero tolerance policy to illegal drug use from 
members and their guests when on our premises.  

We are a family club, with a clear responsibility to ensure that all members - 
young and old - are not exposed to illegal behaviour on the club premises or 
when representing our club. We also secure the future of our club by 
operating it as a business and illegal drug use on the premises puts the 
licenses to run this business, and by extension the club's future, at risk. 

These are risks we are not willing to take. 

Any persons who are found to have taken, brought or supplied illegal 
substances on the clubs premises or any location where the club is 
participating will be banned for life from the club and have all details of the 
offence presented to the police to enforce such a stance as we seek to 
preserve the good name and sporting traditions of Greenfield Cricket Club 

We hope and trust that neither of these measures will ever be required and 
that the zero tolerance approach is understood by all. 

Alcohol Policy 

 
Any persons who are seen or found to have purchased or provided alcoholic 
drinks to underage children while at the club will be asked to leave the 
premises and may be banned for life from the club should the committee 
deem fit to do so. 
 
Greenfield Cricket & Social Club wish to remind all players, parents and 
guests that underage drinking will not be allowed under any circumstances in 
line with the licence the club has with the local authority 


